
students will have the opportunity to pick up items left in the building and drop off District-
owned materials the week of May 18th. The process will look different in each building;
details will be shared by May 11th;
student yearbook sales have been postponed and will be moved to the beginning of next
school year;
student grades will be reported as "PASS" if they have made a good-faith effort to complete
the work and engage in the learning activities. A passing grade will be indicated as an “A” in
the fourth quarter. 

Dear Elementary Families,
 
Our May newsletter continues to bring news that we wish would be different. As you all know,
Governor DeWine has announced the closure of schools through the remainder of the 2019-2020
school year.We miss seeing the students and staff and cannot wait until the day we get to see
our students' faces.This does not change the impact we can have on each of our students. We
are committed to continue to check-in on every student's wellness and ensure they are equipped
to continue learning. Please note that May 1st is a teacher professional development day;
students will not be expected to complete any work or attend class sessions on this day. For any
questions you may have, please visit our TRLSD COVID-19 site accessible from District's website.
As always, you can also reach out to your child's teacher, Mrs. Conley, or myself.
 
As we close out this school year, please note the following:

 
While the future remains unknown, we certainly hope the 2020-21 school year begins as it
traditionally does. We will continue to update you as we learn more. Stay healthy and safe! I
certainly hope you can all enjoy your summer.
 
Sincerely,   
                                                                                
Adam Biedenbach                                                                 Katie Conley
Principal                                                                             Assistant Principal         
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Our staff continues to record
read aloud videos so
students can hear stories
from their teachers.Access
these stories by clicking
HERE.

STAFF READ

ALOUDS

When things get tough,
don't just push through
it. Ask your parents, or
reach out to your teacher.

SPEAK UP &  ASK

FOR HELP

Get up once in a while,
walk around, get a drink,
and have a snack.

TAKE BREAKS 

LEARNING FROM HOME
H E L P F U L  R E S O U R C E S  A N D  T I P S

If you have one, follow the
schedule provided by your
teacher. 
 
If you just have a list of
things to complete, break it
down into tasks and plan to
do the hardest ones when
you have the most energy.

PLAN YOUR DAY

Linked here is a BINGO of
activities you could
complete for your special
area teachers; Music,
Physical Education, Art, and
Technology. Snap a picture
and show us what you have
done and tag
#JacketsatHome

SPEC IAL  AREA

ACT IV IT IES

THE WAY WE READ IN

2 0 2 0

IHistorians are recording
how we are handling COVID-
19. Let's record our own
history by posting every Title
of the books Three Rivers
reads. These will be posted
on the wall of the media
center. Access the site to
record your books HERE.

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VoRQYQUTWyKbWH-y51BzogsrXwMPgdActzk7Ac_KxRk/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_l-wnKCtDRnTEAFkOhihJlSORQJ63xUTdK4JNmSNuDA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_l-wnKCtDRnTEAFkOhihJlSORQJ63xUTdK4JNmSNuDA/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/trlsd.org/thewaywereadin2020/home




Cyber Safety Tips
Monitor your child's web browsing history:-

While accessing the internet from your home network, students will not have the
same level of web content filtering as afforded by our on-premises firewall. Please
be vigilant of your child’s internet use and check on their web browsing history
regularly. The Chromebooks are set up so that they should not be able to delete
this.

Do not give personal data to any website or program whose legitimacy is questionable:
Do not provide your email or any other personal information to any website or
software that your teacher has not asked you to. Children are not immune to
identity theft and other forms of data crime and malicious activity on the web.
Thankfully, the students do not have access to install any apps/extensions/add-ons
to their Chromebooks that are not whitelisted by us, which minimizes the amount
of ways in which third parties can access your child’s data.

Be on the lookout for phishing emails:
If you receive an email asking for any personal information about yourself or
anyone else, it could be a phishing scam. This usually means someone posing as
someone else trying to get access to sensitive data. Make sure you check the email
address and make sure it ends with “trlsd.org”. If you have any suspicions about any
emails your student is receiving, please do not hesitate to have their teacher submit
a ticket to help@trlsd.org including the email content, who it was sent to and who it
was sent from, and our tech team will look into it for you. We recommend
monitoring your child’s email when you can to make sure they aren’t receiving any
suspicious emails from addresses outside of the trlsd.org domain.

Use Strong Passwords:
If your student is in a grade level that allows them to use their own passwords for
their accounts, we strongly suggest using a password that includes uppercase and
lowercase letters, numbers and symbols/special characters. Our password policies
enforce this to a certain degree, but making your passwords as secure as possible is
always a good idea.

 
 
If your child is encountering any issues with their Chromebooks or if you have any
questions about appropriate device usage, please feel free to have their homeroom
teacher submit a ticket to help@trlsd.org. We are here to help! 





Kindergarten
Registration
2020-2021

Please click HERE to access all
documents needed to register a

kindergarten student for the 2020-
2021 school year. Please note that
students must be 5 years of age by
August 1st to be eligible to register.

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.threeriversschools.org%2Fmedia%2Felementary%2FKindergarten%2520Packet_2020_2021.pdf&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNE9r9noIXq3idKw3Vn6sMoi6qSwzw





